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Southbound Section Hike Tecumseh Trail , Hoosier National 

Forest, To The HHC Trailhead of the Pioneer Trail 

 March 5-9, 2021 

I hiked the northern section of the KHT from March 5-9.  I 

went soutbound starting from the Morgan Monroe St. Forest 

HQ and ending at the Pine Grove on the HHC land.  The 

weather was exceptionally good for that period in March.  

Walking the trail was a real joy.  So much diverse scenery and 

terrain.  The maps which I ordered from you and used along 

the way were immensely helpful.  I realize it is a huge effort to 

maintain and manage everything that goes into making this 

trail a reality and wanted to say thank you to all of you and 

all the folks that make it happen.  In summary, KT had a 

great hike on the KHT thanks to the KHTA!  I look forward to 

coming back soom to complete the second half.  Thanks Ken 

Taylor (KT)_ 
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